
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION
2023-2024

IF YOU, OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW, HAS A CHILD THAT NEEDS TO BE REGISTERED FOR
KINDERGARTEN IN ROCKAWAY BOROUGH, FOR THE 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR, PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE
PROCESS IS NOW VIRTUAL.

BEGINNING ON TUESDAY MARCH 21ST THROUGH FRIDAY, MARCH 25TH, ANY STUDENT THAT WILL TURN 5
YEARS OF AGE ON OR BEFORE OCTOBER 1, 2023 MAY BE REGISTERED FOR KINDERGARTEN THROUGH THE
DISTRICT WEBSITE. https://www.rockboro.org/Page/69

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE REACH OUT TO MS. DACHISEN (PRINCIPAL), AT mdachisen@rockboro.org.

PLEASE NOTE: THIS REGISTRATION PROCESS IS FOR NEW STUDENTS ONLY.  STUDENTS CURRENTLY ENROLLED
IN ROCKAWAY BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT’S PRE-SCHOOL PROGRAMS DO NOT NEED TO REGISTER.
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